
Good afternoon, everyone, on this beautiful day in Houston! 
 
Two quick updates for today. 
 
1. Here is the Exams Q&A I promised you on Friday.  Please review it 
carefully!  The exam process was designed to provide some additional flexibility to 
students in these unusual times.  Please note that these provisions are applicable to 
this semester only. 
 
2. I will be holding a South Texas Community Conversation this Friday at 4.30 
on Zoom.  We'll send the link later this week.  I'll provide updates on our school and our 
plans for the coming weeks, as well as answer questions.  Everyone -- students, faculty, 
adjuncts, and staff -- is invited.  If you have questions, please send them 
to president@stcl.edu so that I make sure everything gets addressed. 
 
There will be several updates in the coming days; please watch for them.  In the 
meantime, please continue reaching out if we can be of service. 
 
All the best, and be safe! 
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